Paul Niedergang

#289330 | April 14, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft

Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners - | am resubmitting the testimony that was submitted for the
March S2HC council hearing and would like to encourage you to consider the proposed
amendments and the impact of the 25' setback on properties and the impact of requiring utility
hook-ups rather than allowing for an "off grid" option. Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely,

Paul Niedergang
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